
From: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Date: January 25, 2022 at 9:10:11 PM EST 
To: Janet Foster <  
Cc: Kapil Uppal < Andrew Zvanitajs < 

 Subject: Re: Deputation at Council Monday Jan. 31 

Thanks Janet, we have received your request to provide a deputation and have added you to the City 
Council Agenda for January 31. Closer to the end of the week, an email will be sent to you with the zoom 
meeting link. Just a reminder that you have a maximum of 5 minutes for the deputation. 
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Thanks Tara 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Jan 25, 2022, at 8:57 PM, Janet Foster < 
 
Hello Tara, I wish to make a deputation at the Council Meeting on January 31st. 
 
I will be speaking to application D30-003-2020, 407-419 Mapleview Drive West.  I will be speaking on 
behalf of Residents in the neighourhood. 
 
Janet Foster 
 
 
If you need anything else, please let me know. 
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From: Anna Maria Del Col < 
 Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:09 PM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Public Notification - Rezoning Application 407,411,413,417&419 Mapleview Dr. W. 
 

Dear Tara, 
 
I understand that neighbours will be able to speak at an upcoming council meeting about the 
proposed development at 407-419 Mapleview Drive West. If this is the case, please add me to 
the list to comment.  
 
Thank you, 
  
Anna Del Col  

 

                                                                                                 
  
From: Anna Maria Del Col <  
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 1:20 PM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Public Notification - Rezoning Application 407,411,413,417&419 Mapleview Dr. W. 
  
Hi Tara,  
  
Thanks for your response. I’ll ask to speak at the meeting in January.  
  
The neighbourhood is still really upset about the exemptions being asked for, particularly around 
density. Hopefully the planning committee will be taking this into account. This is still not an acceptable 
development for our community.  
  
Thanks, 
Anna Del Col  

Sent from my iPhone 
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From: ZMANS EMAIL <  
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:12 PM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Council Deputation  
 
Hello Tara, I wish to make a deputation at the Council Meeting on January 31st. 
 
I will be speaking to application D30-003-2020, 407-419 Mapleview Drive West. 
 

Andrew Zvanitajs 
Regards, 
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From: Kapil Uppal <  
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:46 PM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Request- deputation  
 
Hello Ms. McArthur, 
 

I wish to request to make a deputation at the Council Meeting on January 31st. 
 
I will be speaking to application D30-003-2020, 407-419 Mapleview Drive West. 
 
Thank you, 
Kapil Uppal  
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From: Rolling, Doug <  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 10:06 AM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Mapleview Development 
 
Good morning 
Can you please add me to this meeting.  We live at XXXXXXXXXXXXXX.  I would like to address the 
comittie on this new development on the 31st. 
 
Thanks 
Doug & Maria Rolling 

 

Doug 
 

Rolling 
 

Regional Manager, Northern ON & Atlantic Canada 
 

Phone: (705) 727-1135 • 
 

Fax: (705) 727-1277 
  

drolling@abellgroup.com  • 
 

www.abellpestcontrol.com  

  

         

CONFIDENTIALITY CAUTION AND DISCLAIMER: This transmission including any attachments may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any unauthorized distribution, copying, disclosure or dissemination of this 
transmission or taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not (one of) the intended 
recipient(s), if you receive this transmission in error or if it is forwarded to you without the express authorization of Abell Pest Control Inc., 
please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, destroy this transmission and any copies. If you are the intended recipient of this 
message, we remind you that electronic mail on the Internet may not be secure from both privacy and software perspectives. 
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From: Sarah Davis < >  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 10:20 AM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: 407, 409, 417, 419 Mapleview 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning Tara 
 
I’d like to register my intent to speak at the council meeting on the 31 of January re: this 
development. 
 
Thanks 
S. 
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From: Kent Burtenshaw <  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 10:26 AM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: 407, 409, 417, 419 Mapleview development 
Importance: High 
 

Hello Tara 
 
It is my intent to speak at the meeting on January 31 in regards to the development. 
 
Address is  
 
Thanks 
Kent Burtenshaw 
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From: Andrew Barnett < 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 1:34 PM 
To: Tammie Maynard <Tammie.Maynard@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Notification Deferred Business - Re: Staff Report 407-419 Mapleview Drive West 
 
Yes please.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Barnett, C.E.T. 
 
On Tue, Jan 25, 2022 at 11:19 AM Tammie Maynard <Tammie.Maynard@barrie.ca> wrote: 
Hi Andrew 
  
I am just confirming you are interested in making a deputation at the City Council meeting for January 
31, 2022 concerning 407-419 Mapleview Drive West 
  
Thanks  
  
Tammie Maynard 
Committee Support Clerk 
Legislative and Court Services Department 1st Floor 
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 From: Andrew Barnett <  
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:17 AM 
To: Tammie Maynard <Tammie.Maynard@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Notification Deferred Business - Re: Staff Report 407-419 Mapleview Drive West 
  
Hello Tammie, 
  
Can I be put on the list for the public to speak regarding this at Counsel coming up please? 
  
Thanks 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Andrew Barnett, C.E.T.  
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